
HOLLINGS CREEK PARK 

TRAIL SECTION 

BETWEEN DELOUME RD 

AND LILMAC RD 

JUNE 16 - 20, 2025 

TEMPORARY CLOSURE 

The section of trail between Deloume Road and Lilmac 

Road in Hollings Creek Park will be closed temporarily 

beginning June 16th. 

 

During the closure, users will be required to choose 

alternate routes. Please obey all posted signage and 

barriers.


